
Public Hearing 

 October 6, 2015, 7:00 p.m. 

   

The Waterville City Council will be conducting a public hearing on Tuesday, October 6, 2015 in the 

Council Chambers, 200 Third Street South to discuss the adoption of Ordinance 51.044 Regulating Use of 

Sump Pumps and Discharge of Storm Water, Ground Water and Surface Water into the Sanitary Sewer 

System.   

 

__________________________________  

Teresa Hill, Administrator-Clerk 

 

Dated:  9/9/2015 

 


